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Dear Mayor Moore and Members of the Town Council,

I am writing to share my sincere support for the plans to refurbish the Royal Poinciana Playhouse. Being a permanent resident
of Palm Beach, my experience here has brought many cultural experiences that I believe is a door to be further opened. 

As a former Soloist dancer of The Royal Ballet in London, my involvement and expertise in the industry is very apparent.
Following the renovation of the Royal Poinciana Plaza, it has been inspiring to see what they have crafted in the landmarked
destination, grounding and enhancing the echelon caliber of what Palm Beach has to offer. Injecting live theater and dance
will truly solidify what has already become a respected establishment, navigating an enthralling future ahead. 

The Royal Poinciana Plaza has mastered the touch of preserving the grounds thus far, and I cannot urge you enough to support
the addition of bringing the Playhouse back into action completing a special place in our hearts. 

Tristan Philip Thornley Dyer
401-533-2865
216 Oleander Avenue, Palm Beach 33480
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